
 
 
 
 

 
Help Support Mary Hopkins! 

While you are out shopping for Spring flowers and greenery please think 
about Mary Hopkins.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Purchases of ​all annuals, flower planters and hanging baskets​ made at 
Connon Nurseries between ​May 9th - 31st, 2019 ​ will see 10% returned to 

the school! 
 
All we ask you to do is to tell Connon that you are supporting ​Mary Hopkins​.  

 
 
 
 
 

Happy Shopping! 


